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                                                                                                               Thursday 13th October 2022 
 

Year Five and Six Residential Opportunity September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have arranged an action packed residential for Year 5 and 6 children to Carlton Lodge 
Activity Centre in North Yorkshire, to experience a variety of outdoor activities and pursuits. 
We have run this trip for many years and it has always been extremely popular and very 
much enjoyed.  
 
Information regarding the visit: 
 
Date:       20-22nd  September 2023  (3 Days/2 Nights) 
Location:    Carlton Lodge Activity Centre, Near Thirsk 
Places Available:  67 Market Rasen   23 NCPS 
Cost:       £230  
 
The children will develop their confidence, resilience and tenacity at this event. The children 
will develop skills including raft building, archery, high ropes, kayaking and more.  
 
Payment will be made via Wise Pay. We need a £25 deposit to secure your child’s place by 
1st February 2023. We have communicated to you as early as possible regarding this trip to 
allow you longer to plan and pay, as we appreciate the financial difficulties faced at the 
moment in the current climate. We also appreciate that for current Year 4 children, there 
are both Sherwood Forest and Carlton Lodge to pay for at the same time, so we have 
extended the deposit deadline to February so there is additional time to plan if your child 
would like to attend. If you feel your child may not be able to attend due to the cost please 
get in touch with us and we will do all we can to support you. Please note we do not have 
enough spaces for all children eligible to attend this trip and places will be given on a first 
come first served basis. 
If you have any questions please let us know. We very much hope that we are able to give 
your child this wonderful educational experience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Headteacher 
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